CALL FOR PAPERS

New Frontiers in Reliability and Risk Analysis: 
A Tribute to Nozer D. Singpurwalla
George Washington University
Washington, DC
October 13-14, 2023
The research symposium “New Frontiers in Reliability and Risk Analysis: A Tribute to Nozer D. Singpurwalla” will be held at the George Washington University during October 13-14, 2023.

The objective of the symposium is to honor the life and work of Nozer D. Singpurwalla by bringing together researchers and scholars to present and discuss current and emerging trends in a variety of disciplines, including reliability, risk analysis, Bayesian methods, time series analysis, decision theory, and foundations of statistics. 

The symposium will feature plenary talks, invited talks as well as contributed talks and poster presentations. Limited travel support will be available for students participating in the poster session. Some preliminary information about the symposium can be found at the web site: https://statistics.columbian.gwu.edu/nds2023. 
People interested in presenting a contributed talk or a poster are kindly requested to send a title and an abstract by e-mail to nds.symposium@gmail.com, by August 28, 2023 Decision on acceptance (either as a contributed talk or a poster) will be notified by September 8, 2023.
